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Pursuant to Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (the “Commission”) Rules & Regulations, Pacific Power has filed with the Commission the original tariff schedules for electric service in the State of Washington.

Overview

The Washington Department of Revenue recently revised WAC 458-20-273, which contains rules regarding the Renewable Energy System Cost Recovery incentive program.[footnoteRef:1]  PacifiCorp participates in the incentive program. The Company’s Washington Schedule 135, Net Metering Services (Schedule 135) contains provisions governing PacifiCorp’s participation in the incentive program. PacifiCorp proposes to modify Schedule 135 to address relevant revisions to WAC 458-20-273.  PacifiCorp proposes the following tariff changes:   [1:  The revisions became effective September 5, 2010.] 


1. The annual limitation for incentive payments to one payee will increase from $2,000 to $5,000;
1. New community solar projects will be eligible for the incentive payment program; and
1. The formula used to determine incentive payments for community solar projects will be modified. 

The purpose of this filing is to update Schedule 135 – Net Metering Service to incorporate these changes.

The Commission will examine the Company’s proposed tariff sheets. As a result of such examination, the Commission may determine that any or all of said schedules should be accepted as filed, modified or rejected.
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